
 
 

December 2016 Newsletter 
 

December Program – Grocery Store Refrigeration (at Hy-Vee off 53rd and Utica Ridge) 

 
 

Jon Scanlan is currently Director, Refrigeration 
& Energy Management for Hy-Vee, Inc., an 
employee-owned supermarket chain operating 
more than 240 stores in eight Midwestern 
states. Jon began his Hy-Vee career while 
attending high school and college. After 
graduating from Iowa State University, Jon 
worked for SUPERVALU Inc. as a distribution 
center facility maintenance manager for 13 
years. In 2003 he returned to Hy-Vee, where 
his duties include purchasing refrigeration 
equipment, coordinating installs and service, 
assisting in energy efficiency upgrade 
projects, and coordinating utility 
benchmarking. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Chapter Platinum Sponsors 

 

 
 

 

 

December 1st Program 

Hy-Vee (53rd and Utica Ridge) 
4064 53rd Street 
Davenport, IA 52807 

 Grocery Store 
Refrigeration 
 

 4:30 -5:30 Speaker 
5:30-5:45 Meeting 
5:45-6:45 Dinner 

Menu: 

Dinner at Hy-Vee Market Café: 
  
Smothered Chicken 
Pasta Alfredo w/ grilled veggies 
Baked Cavatappi 
 
(Pick One) 
 



 
 
 
 
Please register for this meeting by Monday, November 28th. 
Registration link for this month’s meeting: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/december-chapter-meeting-grocery-store-refrigeration-tickets-27406646016 

 

If you are not a member of the Mississippi Valley ASHRAE Chapter, we would still like to you attend.  
An entry fee of $20 will be accepted at the door for all non-members. 

If you would like to become a member please follow this link:  www.mississippivalleyashrae.org. 
 

 

2016-2017 Calendar of Events 
 December 1st 2016 

• Grocery Store Refrigeration (at Hy-Vee off  

53rd and Utica Ridge Rd) 

Dinner at Hy-Vee Market Café 

 (3) Dinner Options 

 January 13th 2017 

• Winter Social Mallards Game 

 February 2nd  2017 

• Refrigerant Update 

 March 2nd 2017 

• Contractor round table 

 April 6th 2017 

• Commissioning TIPS, Tricks, and Techniques 

 May 11th 2017 

• Seismic Design 

 June 9th 2017 

• Golf Outing 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2016-2017 Officers/Board of Governors 

President: Craig Sorensen 
Vice President: Available 
Treasurer: Andy Sirois 
Secretary: Dillan Dwyer 
Past President Allen Poppe 
Member at Large: Jake Vorac 
Member at Large: Brian Hodgin 

 

2016-2017 Committee Chairs 

Membership: Jerry Brown 

Student Activities: Justin Clegg 

CTTC: Cris Washburn 

Research Promotion: Cris Washburn 

Historian: Sherm Sweeney 

Webmaster: John Schaub 
Programs: Matt Bladel 
YEA: Available 
CRC Delegate: Craig Sorensen 
CRC Alternate: Available 
GGAC Allen Poppe 
 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/december-chapter-meeting-grocery-store-refrigeration-tickets-27406646016
http://www.mississippivalleyashrae.org/

